
 

 

13th November 2024 
 

          
  Dear Parents and Carers, 

   
To support the children’s learning in RE, we have organised a visit to the Sakthy Ganapathy Hindu Temple 
in Thornton Heath.  We will be going on Wednesday 27th November.   
 
We will leave school at 9.30am and return just after lunchtime.  All children will need to bring a packed 
lunch to school on the day and we will eat when we return to school.  If you would like your child to 
receive a packed lunch provided by the school, please complete the order form attached and return it to us 
by Friday 22nd of November 2024. If we do not receive your order form by this date, you will need to 
send a packed lunch with your child. 
 
Children may bring a small snack (no nuts or chocolate) and a water bottle in a small rucksack to take with 
them on the trip.   
 
We will be travelling to the temple by bus which is free under the Transport for London Schools Travel 
scheme.  
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform, suitable footwear for walking and coat suitable for the 
weather on the day.   
 
Please click on the link below to give consent for your child to attend this trip by Wednesday 20th 
November 2024. If you do not give consent, please still fill out the form and say that you do not consent. 
If you do not fill out the form at all, your child will not be allowed to leave school premises. 
 
https://forms.gle/SgMzhjx7Px6QV4p4A  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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